
From: Schilling, Bethany
To: "Mel Slater"
Cc: McClay, Doris
Subject: RE: Neighborhood Open House June 7, 2021 13647 N 87th ST, Scottsdale, AZ Rezoning Case 544-PA-2020
Date: Thursday, June 10, 2021 11:18:47 AM

Good Mornng Mel,
 
Thank you for reaching out to City Council to share this information. The formal re-zoning case for
the property at 13647 N. 87th St. has not been submitted yet.
 
If it does get submitted we will make certain your input is included with all public comment should
this proposal move forward for council's vote.
 
Very Respectfully,
 
Bethany Schilling
Management Assistant to the Mayor and City Council Office of Mayor David D. Ortega
3939 N. Drinkwater Blvd
Scottsdale, AZ 85251
Phone: 480.312.7977
Email: bschilling@scottsdaleaz.gov
 
 

From: Mel Slater <melslater0@gmail.com> 
Sent: Thursday, June 10, 2021 11:01 AM
To: david.richert@hotmail.com; City Council <CityCouncil@scottsdaleaz.gov>
Subject: Neighborhood Open House June 7, 2021 13647 N 87th ST, Scottsdale, AZ Rezoning Case
544-PA-2020
 
⚠External Email: Please use caution if opening links or attachments!

Dear David
Regarding the above meeting, I believe that 30-35 nearby
residents gathered to gain an understanding of the proposal.
 
There was a request for a count and as I saw it, all attendees
voted against the rezoning proposal. The count that was stated
at the time was 33 against rezoning and none in favor.  I hope
that you will include this note in your documentation to the
City of Scottsdale. To be clear, I voted and I am NOT in favor of
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approval of the rezoning case cited in this email's title.
 
Meanwhile I will be sending a copy of this note to the City
Council.
 
Sincerely
 
Mel Slater
8576 E Voltaire Ave, Scottsdale, AZ 85260
602 881 2345.
 
 


